Fallon, Nevada

Bowmen

Fallon

> Next Meeting

Dec. 2011

Thursday, December 15th
6:00 p.m
Dry Gulch Saloon, Churchill Co.
Fairgrounds
Hamburgers for attendees



Main order of business will be the <u>nomination</u> and <u>election</u> of officers. Also, if you want input for the qualifications for the Bow Hunter of the Year Award you need to express them at this meeting (work in progress).

>> Club dues must be paid by January .

Don't forget we will need <u>5 head of household to join NFAA</u> in order for the club to qualify for insurance for the club and for the officers. We must renew the charter by February.

→ Successful hunts for your archery game will be recognized with a certificate and will be replaced at a later date with a plaque that has multiple spaces for small brass plates recognizing your successful archery hunt for the year (beginning with this year 2011).

If you wish to participate, please fill out the attached form and submit it to one of the officers or mail it to be received no later than <u>Friday</u>, <u>December 23rd</u>. The deadline is firm!

> PLEASE

PLEASE, PLEASE (Do it or else #%&!@#)

We need your <u>RSVP</u> for the end of the year Pot Luck.

The club is again furnishing the tri-tip, water and sodas, paper products, and tableware. We would like to purchase enough but not over do it as we sometimes have in the past.

There will be games similar to last year and there will be door prizes and lots of story swapping.

Join us, have

a blast and

some laughs.

Winter Practice

→ Shooting at the Dry Gulch Saloon, Churchill County Fairgrounds, 6:00 p.m., every Thursday. New butts all in, backstops working great, building is heated. Plenty of people to help you if you need it and with more shooters, a league can startup.